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TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
MAY 3-7, 2021 
#ThankATeacher 

“To the world you may be just a teacher, but to the 
children in your care, you are a hero! THANK YOU! 
Anyone who does anything to help a child in his life 
is a hero to me.”                       –Fred Rogers

Teachers impact the lives 
of children every day. This 
past year, in particular, 
the teachers and staff in 
child care have stepped up 
during the pandemic. As the 
pandemic has presented many 
challenges, all child care staff 
have remained committed to 
the standard of excellence 
we strive for. Teachers were 
able to adjust their classroom 
setups, routines, and practices to meet children’s 
needs. Whether virtually or in person, our teachers 
have found creative ways to stay connected and 
inspire a lifelong love of learning and discovery. 

Here at The Children’s 
House we would like to 
thank all of our staff 
members for a job 
well done. If you so 
choose, please thank a 
staff member for your 
child by sending in a 
card telling them how 
you appreciate their 
efforts and support.

SUN SCREEN
Please remember to send in sun 
screen for your child, as well as 
the forms that were sent home.  

MEMORIAL DAY
We will be closed on Memorial 
Day, Monday, May 30th. Let’s 
all take a moment to enjoy our 
friends and family. 

MOTHER’S DAY
We would also like to 
recognize and thank all the 
wonderful mothers out there. 
Wishing each one of you a 
very happy Mother’s Day. 
Here’s to a day well deserved. 

REMINDERS
A few reminders: no outside food is 
allowed in the center, please do not 
bring in toys from home, and please 
check on the extra clothes for your 
child that remain here at the center.


